Alan Shatter, TD 24" March 2011
Minister for Justice, Equality & Defence

Station Road,

Newbridge,

Co Kildare

Minister’s Comment of South Dublin County Council’s County Development Plan

Dear Minister,

I refer to letter dated 17th February 2011 in the above regard which was considered by South Dublin
County Council at the recent March 2010 Council Meeting.

At that meeting it was unanimously agreed to seek a review of the then Minister’s decision and to

seck clarification on whether the position as outlined in the letter from the previous Minister reflects
vour view and that of your Department.

I would be grateful for your connment

Yours sincerely

Mary Maguire |
Meetings Administrator

Direct Dial: 414 9034
Email: mary.maguire@sdublincoco.ie
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